
 

 
NOTICE TO OUR VALUED GUESTS 

 
July 8, 2013 
 
Shuttle Express has submitted a request to the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission to adjust our fares and fare structure.  

We have requested the following changes be effective August 7, 2013: 

 Door-to-Door fares will be based on zip code in lieu of the existing zone structure. 

 Changes in Door-to-Door fares for single passengers will range from a decrease 
of $3.00 to an increase of $4.00 depending upon specific zip code. 

 Additional passenger fares for Door-to-Door service will be standardized for all zip 
code locations as follows:  

 2nd and 3rd adult passenger – An additional $6.00 each 

 4th through 7th adult passenger – An additional $5.00 each 

 The changes to additional passenger fares will range from a decrease of $86.00 
to an increase of $11.00 depending upon specific zip code. 

 The overall impact of the decreases and increases of Door-to-Door fares is a 
2.02% increase. 

 Seasonal schedule changes for Scheduled Services for the Downtown Airporter 
and to and from the waterfront piers.  

 Door-to-Door service is available to the Monroe Park & Ride area; therefore this 
location will be removed from our Scheduled Service. 

 The fare for Schedule Service at the Everett train station will be $29 per adult.   

 
These changes are pending approval.  Please contact us at (425) 981-7070 for 
questions or comments or e-mail sales@shuttleexpress.net.  Also visit 
www.shuttleexpress.com to see the complete list of fare changes.  To contact the 
WUTC to comment or oppose, call 360-664-1160 or e-mail consumer@utc.gov.wa. 
 
We very much appreciate your loyalty to Shuttle Express over the years.  Thank you 
for continuing to make us Puget Sound’s favorite choice for all your transportation 
needs.  We promise to continue to provide Friendly, Quality Service! 
 
Shuttle Express 
800 SW 16th St., Renton, WA  98057 


